1. A bright pink label has been created to place on ANY autologous or directed unit that is processed into Blood Bank inventory.  ALL autologous and directed units will have this sticker placed on them.  ALL autologous and directed units should remain on either the AUTO or DIR shelf in the refrigerator (even if selected to a patient).  These units are NOT released into regular inventory.
2. Locate the label so that you are aware of its location.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Note:  The auto directed form now instructs you to place this label on units.
